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Webster, Gemma {_y 

From: Heather Hobbs [heather_hobbs@hotmail.co.uk] 
Sent: 15 November 2012 11:20 
To: Webster, Gemma 

Subject: RE: Additional information required for planning application S122584.doc 

Dear Gemma, 
At the Parish Council meeting this week the councillors looked at the extra information for the planning 
application for Green Acres Stables, Lea, (S122584) and the original comments remain valid. 
Regards, 
Heather Hobbs (clerk) 

From: gwebster@herefordshire.gov.uk 
To: heather_hobbs@hotmail.co.uk 
Subject: FW: Additional information required for planning application S122584.doc 
Date: Wed, 7 Nov 2012 14:53:33 +0000 

y 

Dear Heather Hobbs, 

I have received the attached additional information in regards to Green Acre Stables, Lea. This information 
gives more detail about the scale of the proposal and any other additional information we required such as 
transport information. 

If Aston Ingham Parish Council have any additional concerns or comments they wish to make about this 
application could you please submit them to me by the 14th November? 

Kind Regards 
Gemma 

Gemma Webster 
Senior Planning Officer 

Neighbourhood Planning, Herefordshire Council 
PO Box 230, Hereford, HRl 2ZB 

Direct Line : (01432) 260139 
E-mail gwebster@herefordshire.gov.uk 

"Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily 
those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Primary Care Trust, Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS 
Foundation Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Primary Care Trust, Wye 
Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached 
files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain 
material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this 
e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy 
all copies of it." 

15/11/2012 


